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Submitted by Yvette Abdel Malek, Member of the ISAAC Council 

An AAC awareness activity for October 2015 was held at the Ain Shams University’s 

Psychological Counselling Center – Speech Diploma. Approximately 80 participants 

were divided into 14 groups to work with the materials. We are pleased to have had 

such an enthusiastic response! Here are some photos taken at the event: 
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Groups presenting their work on stage: 
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